
Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

June 28, 2018 

Mr. John Scott 
The Boeing Company 
2201 Seal Beach Blvd., MC 110-SE17 
Seal Beach, CA 90740-5603 

@ EDMUND G. B ROWN JR. 
GOVERNOR . 
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EXPIRATION OF WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS - FORMER C-1 FACILITY, 
BUILDING 10 AREA, 3855 NORTH LAKEWOOD BOULEVARD, LONG BEACH, CANIFORNIA 
(FILE NO. 95-034, ORDER NO. R4-2008-0033, Cl NO. 9423, GLOBAL ID WDR100000317) 

Dear Mr. Scott: 

On June 5, 2008, the California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Los Angeles Region 
(Regional Board), informed you that the subject discharge is regulated under Regional Board 
Order No. R4-2008-0033 (Order), which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDRs). 

In a letter dated April 30, 2013 from Mr. Adam Boettner on behalf of The Boeing Company, you 
notified the Regional Board that no additional WDR-permitted enhanced in situ bioremediation 
(EISB) is planned at the subject area, and requested termination of the WDR immediately. In 
addition, according to the Regional Board's records, no Report of Waste Discharge has been filed 
since issuance of the Order on Jun 5, 2008. 

Please note that the Order expired on June 5, 2013 (See Order, p. 9). Therefore, there is no need 
to terminate an Order that has already expired. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Mr. Peter Raftery at (213) 620-
6156 (Peter.Raftery@waterboards.ca.gov ), or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Eric 
Wu at (213) 576-6683 (Eric.Wu@waterboards.ca.gov). 

Sincerely, 

cc: Linda Kolinski, Long Beach Health Department 
Cheryl Ross, West Basin Municipal Water District 
Christopher Ross, Hargis + Associates 
Michael Rendina, AVOCET Environmental, Inc. 
Mitch Yamada, Long Beach Health Department 
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